Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiya)

DISPOSAL COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF THE OPENING OF BIDS

In view of urgent and pressing matters to attend to, the DOE Disposal Committee is
constrained to reschedule (originally set today, 17 December 2018) the Opening of
Bids for the DOE Unserviceable Properties to 18 December 2018, Tuesday at
10:00 AM in the ITMS Conference Room, Department of Energy, Energy Center,
Rizal Drive, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig.
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